We Are Thinking of You P6 & P7

As we reach the day when you should have been making your Confirmation, St Joseph’s PS community are thinking very especially of you.  We hold you in our hearts and pray…….

Lord Jesus Christ,
You stayed safe with your family for 30 years before you went out to tell the world about God, your Father.

The boys and girls from St Joseph’s school are staying safe at home now and looking forward to receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation soon.

We ask you to bless them in a special way.

Protect them from all harm.  Help them to know your love and forgiveness.  Give them hope. And grant them happy thoughts when they lie down to sleep.

Amen.
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